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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .    

 Tasted Gruffalo crumble and talked about the ingredients 

 

 Made paper plate clocks  

 

 Worked on number recognition 1-12 

 

 Experimented with ice painting 

 

 Made shape pictures & worked on shape recognition 

 

 We have been observing & learning about tadpoles 

 

 We learnt about the life cycle of a caterpillars and saw our butterflies  

emerge  

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            
 

•  Be investigating floating & sinking 
 

• Re-telling the Gruffalo story 
 

• Looking at the story ‘What ever next’ 
 

• Learning about countries around the world 
 

Home learning… 

Encourage your child to identify shapes around the house e.g. a circle plate, a 

square table, a rectangle door etc. 

 

Talk to your child about different countries around the world, the weather & ani-

mals that live there. 



Ladybirds Class Newsletter 21.05.2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Tadpoles Water run 

Boogie Beats 

Our butterflies 


